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Comments: I am writing in strong opposition to the proposed cuts in the Chocorua/Sandwich area.  These will

severely impact progress made by generations to restore nearby  areas of forest that were previously logged by

early settlers, and will disrupt fragile ecosystems that have just established a healthy equilibrium.  I've been

traveling yearly with my family to this area and this land is unique and should be respected, not logged.  The scar

formed will bleed the spirit of this  mountain.


